
NATIONAL COMMISSION FOR PROTECTION OF CHILD RIGHTS

5th Floor, Chanderlok Building,36, Janpath, New Delhi-l 10001

{rir'd :i{d REQUEST FoR PROPOSAL (RFP)

F. No. 2301 1229 12023-24/NE Cell/ C hairadeo-ASi

Dated: 27th APril,2023

Activitv No:13

Request for proposals from interested Institutions /Organisations/ NGOs/ CSOs/ Consulting

Organizations/ Universities for organising a "One Day District Level Awareness Workshop on

o,Joint Action plan on Drugs and Substance Abuse among children and lllicit Trafficking-

6.116 qEtr aet *' ft5qq'rt- in Chairadeo District of Assam".

The National Commission for Protection of Child Rights (I{CPCR), a Statutory Body of the

Government of India, constituted under the Commissions for Protection of Child Rights (CPCR)

Act, 2005, for dealing with protection of child rights and related matters, invites proposals on the

above mentioned subject from the agencies/organizations or group of organizations having

experience in organising workshops/ seminars/conferences/ conventions/ colloquiums etc in

developing IEC material and providing training in the social sector preferably in the field of

education and child rights.

Eligibility criteria and information/documents required to be submitted in the proposal may be

downloaded from the website: u'urv.ncpcr.gov.in or https://eprocure.eov.in/epublish/app

Eligible organizations may submit their Proposals, along with all the supporting documents by

Post, Courier or by Hand.

The Technical and Financial Proposals must be in separate envelopes and both the envelopes must

be properly sealed and be kept in one bigger envelope. The original Financial Proposal shall be

placed in a sealed envelope clearly marked "FINANCIAL PROPOSAL" followed by the name of

the Activity along with the Location. The outer envelope of the Financial Proposal shall bear the

submission address and reference number clearly marked "DO NOT OPEN BEFORE TIME".

The last date for receipt of Technical and Financial Proposals by the Commission is

17.05.2023 by 5:00 pm (at NCPCR office) and it should be addressed to The Member

Secretary, National Commission for Protection of Child Rights (NCPCR)' 5th Floor,

'ffi
NGPGR

Chanderlok Building, 36-Janpath, New Delhi' 110001.


